
 
February 28, 2020 

 

Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky 

2 West Miller Senate Building  

Annapolis, Maryland 21401-1991 

 

RE: SB 11 – Baltimore County – Alcoholic Beverages – Board of License Commissioners – 

Qualifications  

 

Dear Chairman Pinsky and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am pleased to introduce Senate Bill 11 which will simply require that each member of the 

Baltimore County Liquor Board must be a resident of the County. 

 

Currently, the counties of Anne Arundel, Frederick, Harford, Howard, Montgomery, and Prince 

Georges all require that their Liquor Board members reside in their respective counties. 

Baltimore City also requires this of its liquor board members. This legislation will simply 

institute the same local residence requirements in Baltimore County.  

 

I ask the committee for a favorable report. 

 


